Crystal Orr

From: john k {obanjuan@hotmait.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 20, 2019 6:05 PM

To: Planning Department

Subject: File# REM-19-01 Jordan Cove project public comment

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed project.

| am absolutely against the Jordan Cove LNG project.

Without geing into a lot of detail, | feel the project costs are exorbitant in all regards, most assuredly inciuding Social,
Environmental, and Political Damage. | should add that these costs would not be limited to the Coos Bay area. Rather,

they are likely to impact the entire state.

I served 30 years in the US Navy and am well aware of the difficulty in protecting transiting shipping. 1am also aware of
the damage that would ensue should, God forbid, an accident or terrorist incident take place.

It would be good to use a “Risk Analysis” methodology to take a close look at this project.

Thank you for your consideration.

John M. KIrBY
CapT. USN, RET.
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